
PUBLIC NOTICE – PUBLIC MEETING

The Treasurer hereby gives notice that the Gallia-Jackson-Vinton Joint 
Vocational School District Board of Education hereby gives public notice in 
accordance with Section 3309.345 of the Ohio Revised Code that Tracey Hunt who 
is currently employed by the Board of Education as a Guidance Counselor, will be 
retired and seeking reemployment with Gallia-Jackson-Vinton Joint Vocational School 
District in the same position following her service retirement.

The Board of Education will hold a public meeting on the issue of re-employment the 
above-named person at a meeting to be held April 17, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. at the Gallia-
Jackson-Vinton JVSD, located at 351 Buckeye Hills Road, Rio Grande, Ohio.

Stephanie Rife, Treasurer 
Board of Education 
Gallia-Jackson-Vinton JVSD 
PO Box 157 
Rio Grande, OH  45674 
Telephone:  740-245-5334 




